

April 17, 2019

Information Letter no. 13-2019

Dear Member Federations,

attached you can find our traditional "Information for Delegations" for European U23 Championships which will be held in Plovdiv in date of 29.05-02.06.2019. This file will help you and your team captain for all relevant details. Please forward this document to the respective persons of your federation who are in charge for your participation at this year's European Championships.

Best regards,

Jacek SŁUPSKI Secretary General